
City of Milford, Connecticut 
 

TO:  Planning & Zoning Board Members 
 
FROM: Phyllis Leggett, Admin. Asst. to the City Planner 
 
DATE: November 25, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 
 
The Planning & Zoning Board will NOT hold its meeting on Tuesday,  
 
December 1, 2009. 
 
 
 
Please call the office at (203) 783-3245 if you are unable to attend or plan a  
 
late arrival. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: City Clerk 
 Office of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

Planning & Zoning Staff 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY WHO NEEDS SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN 
THE MEETING SHOULD CONTACT THE DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, 783-3230, 

FIVE DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING IF POSSIBLE. 
 
 


